
Master

City of Gahanna 200 South Hamilton Road

Gahanna, Ohio 43230

File Number: MT-0006-2022

File ID: Type: Status: MT-0006-2022 Motion On Consent 

Agenda

1Version: Reference: In Control: City Council

03/10/2022File Created: Requester: Planning Commission

03/21/2022Final Action: MT-6-2022File Name: 

Title: MOTION AUTHORIZING THE DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC SERVICE & ENGINEERING 

PERMISSION TO BID THE 2022 STREETLIGHT PAINTING PROGRAM.

Notes: 

Introduced: 03/14/2022

Sponsors: Planning Commission Enactment Date: 

SVC-RPT-03-14-22, Streetlight Painting layout 2022Attachments: Enactment Number: 

Hearing Date: Contact: 

Effective Date: Drafter: 

Related Files: 

History of Legislative File     

Action:  Result: Return 

Date:  

Due Date: Sent To:  Date:  Acting Body:  Ver-

sion: 

1 Recommended for 

Adoption, Consent

03/14/2022Committee of the Whole

Recommendation:  Consent Agenda 3/21/2022. Action  Text: 

Director Crawford introduced Dan Wilson, Operations Manager, who has been with 

the Department for two years. Wilson reviewed the map for streetlights. With funding 

from Issue 12, the City had a pilot program established in 2021 that funded painting 

of 150 streetlights mostly in the Creekside District. In 2022, 300 streetlights are 

planned to be painted on the west side of Gahanna. The entire program will take 5-8 

years. Wilson requested approval to bid the project. President Renner indicated his 

support for the program. Vice President Bowers asked what the cost was for the pilot 

program. Wilson responded that it was around $40,000. Crawford said this was 

about $283 per streetlight. Council Member McGregor commented that she enjoyed 

seeing the work in progress in the Historic District on South High Street. McGregor 

said the workers did a great job with the painting. Mayor Jadwin added that this is a 
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project that helped instill a sense of pride in the community and important because 

residents can see improvements immediately. Administration is excited to bring this 

program forward. Council Member Padova asked how many streetlights were in the 

City. Wilson said there were approximately 1,800 in the City. Padova asked what the 

lifespan was for the paint. Wilson said about 8-10 years depending on where they are 

and how much sunlight they get. Council Member Weaver followed up by asking 

whether thought had been given to creating an ongoing fund to do "X" number of 

lights per year. Mayor Jadwin indicated that would be the plan.

1 Approved03/21/2022City Council

This Motion was adopted on the Consent Agenda. Action  Text: 
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